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Welcome to the fourth and last 
newsletter of the ArIN project!

What have we done so far?

The time for reflection has arrived! ArIN project is coming to an 
end, and that means that we need to look back to see what we 
achieved in the last 24 months. After hard work, a lot of meetings, 
strong cooperation and precious knowledge exchanges with AI 
experts and educators, we have been able to deliver our main 
result: the Educational Programme in AI Literacy, which consists 
mainly of educational modules structured into three levels of 
difficulty - Basic, Intermediate and Advanced - but counts with 
many other things. Did we know that each level has what we call 
"educational breakouts", which are fun and educational quiz 
games that can be useful to enjoy your break in learning but also 
to deepen your knowledge? And you can also have a laugh with 
the great selection of memes and gifs that we selected! Moreover, 
and particularly if you are a teacher or an educator and want to 
pass knowledge to others, the additional resources we prepared, 
such as case studies, hands-on activities and lesson plans, can be 
very useful. All these materials are available on our website and 
can be consulted in all partners' languages (apart from English, 
Spanish, Portuguese, Lithuanian, Swedish and Italian). 

What are the next steps?

By the end of the month, ArIN will be officially finished, and we hope that the project 
continues proving to be relevant and important, now more than ever. Artificial 
Intelligence won't stop evolving and challenging what we know about the world, so we 
must keep up to date! Thank you for accompanying the project and see you 
(hopefully) soon!

Follow us on social media, or visit our website at 
www.arin-project.eu

What is still missing?

Right now, the Educational Programme 
is being tested in all partner countries. If 
you want to take part in the process, 
please contact the organisation involved 
in the project in your country! The 
objective of this task is to evaluate the 
effectiveness, attractiveness and 
educational value of the materials 
developed by the ArIN consortium, and 
understand what can be done to 
improve them. After those 
modifications, the final versions of the 
results will be presented to all interested 
parties at national events. So, if you 
would like to participate, stay tuned!
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